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U.S. Department 400 Seventh Street, S.W.
of Transportation Washington, D.C. 20590

Pipeline and Hazardous
Materials Safety Administration

Mr. Rick A. Olson

Vice President, Pipeline Operations and Technical Services APR 16 200/
Magellan Pipeline Company, LP

One Williams Center, MD 27-2

Tulsa, OK 74121-2186

RE: CPF No. 3-2001-5015H
Dear Mr. Olson:

A Corrective Action Order was issued on October 24, 2001 by the Associate Administrator
for Pipeline Safety in the above-referenced case. The Order required that corrective action be
taken to address a failure involving your 6 5/8-inch hazardous liquid pipeline running from
Alexandria, Minnesota to Grand Forks, North Dakota. The Director, Central Region, PHMSA

has determined that all actions required by the Order have been completed. Accordingly, this
case is now closed. Thank you for your cooperation in our joint effort to ensure pipeline safety.

Sincerely,

oo PRl
James Reynolds

Pipeline Compliance Registry
Office of Pipeline Safety

cc: Mr. Ivan Huntoon
Director, Central Region, OPS
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